
19th August 2022

All the best for the weekend, 

Jane Wallis  & Deb Woolliams

Dear parents and families,

We hope you are well. Here's hoping that the worst of the winter weather is behind us, and that we can 
look forward to lighter and warmer days.

Our term is going well, with improved attendance in all levels. Lateness to school remains a big issue - 
please support your children to get here on time every day, to ensure that they are ready to begin their 
learning at 9am.

Class Photos
This will be happening here next 

Thursday, 25th August. 
Children must be in full school 

uniform for their photos.

Staff Professional Development Day
School will be closed for children on 

Monday 5th September. 
There will be no teachers on site that day.

Please make arrangements for your children 
not to come to school.

Schoolwide Lockdown Training

Next Thursday the whole school will be listening 
to a talk about how we as a school are to act 
in an emergency situation that requires the 

school to be put into lockdown.
Recent events around the country involving schools 

have shown us that we need to be prepared.
A full school practice will be held later in the month.

TE MATAURANGA
Board of Trustees Election Results 

Congratulations to:

Kim Dennis, Lusila Lisone and Ese Aumalesulu
who have been appointed to the Board of Trustees.

Congratulations to Margaret Komene-Cooke who is 
our staff representative.

Reading at Home

Your child should be bringing home a reading 
book every day. Please let their teacher know 
if this is not happening. Please support your 

child's reading by setting aside a time  each 

afternoon or evening for them to read.


